
Hello, 

I am in support of prohibiting the discrimination based on vaccination status, an immunity passport and 

mandatory childhood immunizations in ND. As shown yesterday by the number of people showing up, 

ND people do not want the government to determine if we must have a shot to work, attend schools or 

promote a local business. I ask for a vote to allow ND people freedom of choice.  

 

Keana Schuler 

2433 Atlas Drive 

Bismarck ND, 58503 


